
AGENDA ITEM NO. 7 
The Department will present a review 
of the current tagging requirements for 

big game and turkey, including the 
limitations and concerns it presents.  

At a future meeting the Department will 
provide options for addressing those 

issues. 



With the advent of On-line 
Licensing, concerns have been 
raised by sportsmen about the 
lack of a carcass tag and about 

the potential for violators to 
exceed the legal bag limit. 

 
 
 



Historically, a hunter would affix 
a carcass tag to a big game 

species or turkey immediately 
after harvest.  Under the 

present system, the hunter 
invalidates his license when he 
has taken an animal, but there 
is no dept. issued carcass tag. 

 
 
 



The Department is studying a 
number of possible options to 

address these concerns. 
 

 
 



Public Involvement  

Numerous comments and concerns have 
been received over the past several 
months, as potential solutions are 

developed, they will be posted for public 
review. 

 
 



Discussion and 
Questions 
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